
Teviot Road Upgrade Stage 1A 
Upcoming traffic switch 

Dear resident / business owner 

BMD wishes to advise you of an upcoming traffic 
switch in your area. 

Teviot Road and Leanne Court, Greenbank (see map overleaf) 

When Between Sunday 1 June to Monday 2 June 2025 

Work 
hours 

Night works traffic switch: Sunday, 6:30 pm - 5:30 am 

Day time work hours: Monday to Friday, 6:30 am - 5:30 pm 

Please 
note 

Traffic switch is expected to take up to 1 night in the above timeframe, site and weather 
conditions permitting. 

 

  

  

  

 

 

     
 

 

      

        

 
         

        

 
 

          
  

 

  

     
    
   

      
       

      
      

  
      

    

   

    
    

   

     

    
 

 
     

     
 

 
  

  
  

   

  
 

 

 
 

  

    

   

  

    

   

 

 
        

  

    
 

  
  

     
    

      
 

What is happening 

As part of the Teviot Road Upgrade Stage 1A 
Project, we will be undertaking a traffic switch 
onto the newly constructed pavement. The 
traffic switch will occur overnight on Sunday 
1 June 2025 as part of night works. This will 
allow crews to commence work on the other 
side of the existing road. Changed traffic 
conditions and entry routes/exits for properties 
on Teviot Rd and Leanne Court will be in-place 
and are shown on the maps overleaf. 

What you can expect 

We aim to minimise disruption; however, some 
construction impacts are unavoidable such as: 

• changed traffic conditions

• noise, dust, vibration and noise.

• reduced speed, temporary restricted road
and driveway access

Traffic controllers and/or signage will be 
available to maintain pedestrian access at all 
times. 

Thank you for your patience and 
cooperation while we complete these 
essential works. 

Be prepared 

• Plan your journey, expect delays, and seek
other routes.

• Please advise us if there are occupants
with health conditions that may require
emergency response or healthcare services
requiring access.

• For safety, follow instructions of work crews
and road signage and keep children,
equipment and materials clear of the work
zone.

More information 

Please visit our website for more information: 
logan.qld.gov.au/Teviotroad. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Richard Waller, General Foreman 

0429 052 096 

Richard.waller@bmd.com.au 

Peter Astorquia, Project Manager 

0417 707 617 

Peter.Astorquia@bmd.com.au 

logan.qld.gov.au 
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Where 

http://logan.qld.gov.au/
http://www.logan.qld.gov.au/Teviotroad
mailto:Richard.waller@bmd.com.au
mailto:Peter.Astorquia@bmd.com.au
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